
Prof. Taleyarkhan, 
   
What has happened to you in these days? 
   
Today, I have read the articles listed on New Energy Times.  
 
I can't believe that you were punished by Purdue university. I could  
guess that you and your family were very shocked by this unfair  
treatment. I hope that you and your family could be relaxed in this  
nonsense situation. 
   
I am convinced that our sonofusion experiment results are true.  
 
And also, I firmly believe that you will overcome this hard time and  
finally you will get victory against this dirty conspiracy made by  
Tsoukalas and others. 
   
If you need my help or anything to defend yourself, please don't  
hesitate to contact with me anytime. I'll help you as much as I can. 
 
Best Regards, 
   
JaeSeon Cho 
   
****************** 
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Thx Jaeseon.    
 
I know how you must feel since you were with me doing the  
experiments together and by yourself also at Oak Ridge and at Purdue.   
People like Prof. Lahey and Block call this process a "witch-hunt" and I  
am the unfortunate focal point as the subject hunted, despite all of you  
coming forth to say this was a group discovery and achievement with  
equally important (to me) contributions.  I simply could not have done  
it by myself and I've let the world know that it is the group which  
deserves credit.  I am placing our co-authors on cc list for  
solidarity.   
 
Best to your lovely family.   
 
Rusi Taleyarkhan  


